
St. Nicholas Orthodox Church Announcements 5/23/21 
Please send any NEW announcements to Bulletin@StNicholasAR.org 

 
 

Plant Sale PART 2 Today! 
Join us after Divine Liturgy today for PART 2 of our Community Garden Plant Sale! Our plant sale last Sunday was so successful that 
we decided to do one more!  If you weren't able to join us last week or if you haven't fully satisfied your plant needs, this is your 

second chance! After the plant sale, you are welcome to help work in our church garden.  Please see Ciera Nelson to ask how you can 

help out! 

Community Groups 
The next North Group meeting will take place on Monday June 7th starting at 6:00 pm at the Baclig family's 

home.   The address is: 13815 Eastgate Drive, Rogers, AR 72756.   

 

The next South Group meeting is TBD.  It will continue to take place at the Strickland family's home.  The 

address is: 122 Northaven Street, Farmington, AR 72730.   

 

Both groups will be continuing to go through the A Journey To Fullness series.  Remember to bring your 
workbook with you!  If you don't have a workbook and would like to purchase one, they can be purchased through our St. Nicholas 

Church Bookstore for $10 each. 

 

Antiochian Men 
Our next Men’s Breakfast fellowship will be next Saturday 6/12 starting at 9:00 am.  We will be meeting at St. Nicholas Church 

and it will be a potluck breakfast.  Our next AMEN Monthly Virtual Bible Study will be on Tuesday 6/22 starting at 6:00 pm.  
The Zoom link is available in the AMEN GroupMe and Band groups.   

 

Bookstore Updates 
The 3rd and final phase of our Bookstore remodel and expansion is now complete! What was the 3rd phase you ask?  All bookstore 

inventory is now available for sale ONLINE!  Browse and shop our newly updated Online St. Nicholas Church Bookstore by going to 

https://stnicholasar.square.site/ or by scanning the QR code below. You can purchase any of the items in our bookstore online and then 

pick them up in-person the next time you are church! Also, the first print run of Fr. Stephen De Young’s book Religion of the 
Apostles: Orthodox Christianity in the First Century has completely sold out in only 2 and a half weeks!  Our bookstore has 4 copies 

left so buy them while they last! As a reminder, The Antiochian Men are reading this book now together as an organization and it will 

be the topic of multiple upcoming virtual events for the men in our diocese! 

 

             
 

Holy Communion Reminders 
Please remember to state your name when you approach the chalice for Holy Communion.  Be sure to say your name loud enough for 

Fr. John to hear it.  Also, since we understand Communion to mean that we have all things in common, sharing an identical Faith, only 

those who are members of the Orthodox Church and who have prepared themselves through prayer, fasting, and recent Confession 

may participate in Holy Communion.  We do invite any non-Orthodox, however, to approach the chalice for a blessing from Fr. John 

and to partake of the blessed bread, which is also distributed at the dismissal.  Please see our Pastor for inquiries on how to become a 

member of St. Nicholas Orthodox Church. 

 

Visit our Online Bookstore by 

scanning the QR code below 

 

 


